Downtown development tobe discussed

Rapid City residents will have oppor-
tunity Wednesday -and Thursday to
sound off on downtown business district
development.

The Central Business District Beauti~
fication Task Force of the Chamber of
Commerce has scheduled public
forums at 10 a.m. and 2 p.m. Wednes-
day and Thursday at 521 Seventh St.

To give people sharing common con-
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cerns to discuss business di'strict
development together, the city has
been parceled into four sectors
centered in the 600 block between Main
and St. Joseph streets.

People from the north sector are ask-
ed to meet at 10 a.m. Wednesday and
those from the south sector at 2 p.m.
Wednesday.

East sector people are to meet at 10
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City residents asked to share downtown concerns at sector meetings
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a.m. Thursday and those from the west
at 2 p.m. Thursday.

Anyone unable to attend the meeting
for his sector should attend any of the
others that fit his schedule. .

Both property owners and renters
are encouraged to participate in listing
priorities for the downtown area and in
filling out questionaires to help the task
force define major issues.




